
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0128

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 03/05/2022

Development:

Location :

Amendment to Block D2, located towards the south-eastern corner of the site located north of Scholarstown 

Road called 'Two Oaks', formally incorporating dwellings known as 'Beech Park' and 'Maryfield (657sq.m) of the 

scheme granted under ABP Ref: 305878-19 and the non-material amendments permitted under ABP Ref: 311752-

21; Block D2 as granted provided two retail units at ground floor level measuring 135sq.m and 112sq.m and a 

restaurant/cafe at first floor level measuring 271.5sq.m; The amendment proposes the provision of a single retail 

unit in Block D2 comprising the amalgamation of the two permitted ground floor units and the change of use of 

the first-floor unit from restaurant/cafe to ancillary retail floor area principally providing storage/back-of-

house/office space for the retail unit at ground floor level; and all associated works. Retention permission is 

sought for minor elevational changes to Block D2.

Site at Scholarstown Road, Rathfarnham, Dublin 16



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

08/06/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

            

  1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                         

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




